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12 November 2021 

  

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Odd Socks Day 
 

Odd Socks Day is part of Anti-Bullying Week. To celebrate that we are all unique, we ask that 
pupils wear odd socks to school on Monday 15 November.  
 
Last year over 13,000 schools took part in Odd Socks Day. The day sends an important message 
to pupils that they should be allowed to be themselves free from bullying and helps us celebrate 
Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way.  
 
We ask that if your child wishes to take part, that a donation of £1 is made and all money raised 
will be given to the Anti-Bullying Alliance charity. Your donations can be paid via the School 
Gateway.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Miss D. Hooper 
 
PSHCE Subject Lead  
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